Due to the ongoing Covid 19 restrictions, we are temporarily going to change the criteria for sailing so that we can start cruising in April.
 
The following conditions will apply from April 2022 until further notice.

· Each boat will only have 8 passengers, which could include a maximum of 4 wheelchairs.

· There will be no tables in the boats between the passengers.

· We will not be able to provide tea / coffee and biscuits.  We would also request that you do not bring food and drink with you to consume on board. 

· We would like to recommend that everyone wears a face mask, unless they have an exemption, whilst inside.  Also the doors will be left open to allow ventilation.

· Could you please arrive in time for your trip, but not extra early as we do not want people coming into the main room in the boathouse.

· We will be offering slightly different cruises:- 

  	Cruise 1 - The 1 hour canal cruise is still available, as before.
Cruise 2 – will only last 1 hour 30 minutes.
The morning canal cruise will start at 10.30am and                         the afternoon canal cruise will start at 1.30pm.
Cruise 3 will NOT be offered at the moment.
Cruise 4, 5 and 6 will still be offered, but everyone must leave the boat to eat lunch.  

These are the conditions which we have decided on at the meeting on 21st February.  
There could be changes after our March meeting, and I will update you as things change.

	
           
